PART ONE: (14 pts)

.....with them.

Section One: Reading Comprehension

Second English Term Examination

Everyday, children spend too much time in front of T.V. Some of them like cartoons and serials, others prefer action films or sport programmes, but nearly everyone of them dislikes news and documentaries. At school, teachers find a lot of difficulties with the pupils who don't revise their lessons, don't do their homework and often forget their books and exercise-books at home. The parents sometimes forget or ignore their responsibilities towards their children. They only feed them and offer them clothes, but forget their education.

(07 pls)

A) Read the text and answer the questions					(03 Pts)	
Do children spen		me in front of	T.V?			
What do children						
What do parents						
B) Say true or false						
 Some children lil 	•					
Teachers find dif	ficulties with	their parents.				
C) <u>Lexis</u> :		(02 pts)				
1- Find in the text w	ords that ar					
many =			ids =			
2- Find in the text w	ords that ar	e opposite in	meaning to:			
all≠			<u></u>			
Section Two: Mastery	0 0	e			(07 Pts)	
A) Complete the table.					(02 pts)	
				_		
	Infin	itive 1	Past participle			
	То	be				
3			gone			
	To h	ave				
			visited			
20 BB 1 2 2 2 2				_		
B) Complete the table	·				(02pts)	
Singular	sport		story			
Plural		feet		children		
C) Write the correct f	-	(03 pts)				
 He (work) 						
Mohamed (be)			for two years.			
She (not finish)						
PART TWO: Integrat		(06 Pts)				
			lowing words:			
		of - suffering				
Some pupils a	are	cartoons ar	d films. They s	pend	time in	
front of their T.V set, by	ut they don't .		their homework	k and teachers	are always	

the correction

Everyday, children spend too much time in front of T.V. Some of them like cartoons and serials, others prefer action films or sport programmes, but nearly everyone of them dislikes news and documentaries. At school, teachers find a lot of difficulties with the pupils who don't revise their lessons, don't do their homework and often forget their books and exercise-books at home. The parents sometimes forget or ignore their responsibilities towards their children. They only feed them and offer them clothes, but forget their education.

PART ONE: (14 pts)

Section One: Reading Comprehension

(07 pts) (03 Pts)

A) Read the text and answer the questions

1. Do children spend too much time in front of T.V? Yes, they do.

2. What do children dislike? Children dislike news and documentaries.

3. What do parents forget? Parents forget their responsibilities towards their children.

B) Say true or false. (02 pts)

1. Some children like watching cartoons. True

Teachers find difficulties with their parents. False
 Lexis:

1- Find in the text words that are closest in meaning to:

many = a lot of

(02 pts)

kids = children

2- Find in the text words that are opposite in meaning to:

all≠ <u>some</u>

re opposite in meanii likes≠ dislikes

Section Two: Mastery of Language

(07 Pts)

A) Complete the table.

(02 pts)

Infinitive	Past participle		
To be	been		
To go	gone		
To have	had		
To visit	visited		

B) Complete the table.

(02pts)

Singular	a sport	a foot	a story	a child	7
Plural	sports	feet	stories	children	

C) Write the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

(03 pts)

- 1. He (work) has worked here since 1989.
- Mohamed (be) <u>has been</u> abroad for two years.
- 3. She (not finish) has not finished yet.

PART TWO: Integration Phase (written expression)

(06 Pts)

Complete the paragraph with the following words:

(do - too much - fond of - suffering)

Some pupils are <u>fond of</u> cartoons and films. They spend <u>too much</u> time in front of their T.V set, but they don't <u>do</u> their homework and teachers are always <u>suffering</u> with them.